Name:
I am a parent of a child and I am interested in the Early Learning Center _
I am not a parent now but will be interested in the Early Learning Center in the future _
I am not a parent but I believe the Early Learning Center will benefit the parish and community _
I am a parent or hope to be a parent in the future and interested in the Early Learning Center but am not financially supporting it $_$
I am a parent or hope to be a parent in the future and I am financially supporting the Early Learning Center _
I am not a parent but I am supporting the Early Learning Center financially _
I agree that the Early Learning Center will strengthen the parish and the community _
I agree that the investment in young families and children will benefit the parish _
I am satisfied with the proposal of the Early Learning Center and the use of meeting areas_
I have confidence in the future of St. Richard with the addition of the Early Learning Center_
Please state whatever other concerns you may have below:

Respond by March 19, 2023. You may email your response to tonos@saintrichard.com